
From: John Christensen <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2017 10:49 AM
To: jeffrey E.
Subject: Consulting

Good Morning Jeffrey,

I wanted to check in and see if you have had a chance to think about my suggestion about trying the role as Director of Properties with you again. The family in Abu Dhabi just offered me an additional 1 month contract (Until March 7th), but I'd much rather work for you, so I wanted to see if you were interested in trying it out before I commit to their offer. I try to plan my consulting for at least 1 month in advance, but I'd hate to accept their offer if you wanted us to work together again.

I think it could work out well. I have learned a thing or two since our last try, and with a different set-up on the islands, including a more qualified manager and better engineer, I am convinced that we can bring the chaos to an end and finally turn it into the 5 star property you want it to be. I can commit to spending as much time as needed on the island and be there prior to and during your stays to ensure the property is as you want it to be.

Without extending the current contract, I will be back in the states around Feb 6th.

Best,

John